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Aloha Harvest 
3599 Waialae Ave #23 
Honolulu, HI 96816 
 
Re: Letter of support 
 
Dear Ms. Williams: 
 
This is a letter in enthusiastic support of Aloha Harvest’s request for funding to expand 
your operations by increasing the hours of operations, and conducting outreach and 
education to potential food donors. 
 
We receive food donations from Aloha Harvest, and this helps us in our work to feed the 
hungry. 
 
We provide food to approximately 60 low income individuals weekly in need of support, 
and the food provided by Aloha Harvest, free of charge, is enables us to stretch our 
budget so that we can do more with less. 
 
Since 1902, St. Elizabeth’s has been a beacon of hope, a center of worship and a 
family of God, seeking to live out the Gospel with each other and among our neighbors 
in the Palama neighborhood of Honolulu, welcoming to all people.  
 
We appreciate the partnership with Aloha Harvest, and urge your support of their 
important work. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karyn Castro 
Parish Administrator 
St. Elizabeth's Episcopal Church 


